
February 2, 2009

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Oregon Public Utility Commission
550 Capitol Street NE, Suite 215
Salem, OR 97301-2551

Attention: Filing Center

825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000
Portland. Oregon 97232

RE: Docket No. VA 141 - In the matter of Pacific Power's Application for Allocation of
Exclusive Service Territory

On January 16, 2009, PacifiCorp d.b.a. Pacific Power filed an Application for Allocation of
Exclusive Service Territory related to the Hay Canyon area in Sherman County. Pacific Power
hereby requests to withdraw the application.

Questions on this matter may be directed to Joelle Steward, Regulatory Manager, at (503) 813­
5542.

Sincerely,

hn~.kellPU~~
Vice President, Regulation
PacifiCorp


